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Toro Energy Limited (ASX:TOE) (“the Company” or “Toro”) is pleased to confirm that the Western 
Australian Minister for Environment; Heritage, the Hon. Albert Jacob MLA, has approved a revised 
proposal for the 100% owned Wiluna Uranium Project in Western Australia.  

The Minister’s consent is documented in Ministerial Statement 1051 (“MS 1051”) and is attached to this 
announcement.  

MS 1051 consolidates into one revised proposal the previous Western Australian government approval 
to mine the Centipede and Lake Way deposits, establish a processing plant at the Centipede mine site and 
associated infrastructure (MS 913) with approvals to mine the Millipede (located adjacent to Centipede) 
and Lake Maitland deposits, construct a haul road between Lake Maitland and the approved processing 
facility at Centipede and develop associated infrastructure (Extension to the Wiluna Uranium Project). 

 

The assessment of the Extension to the Wiluna Uranium Project was progressed through a rigorous, 
comprehensive and professional public environmental review process coordinated by the Office of the 
Environmental Protection Authority (“OEPA”). The assessment included the consideration of substantive 
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scientific studies addressing key environmental factors identified by both government and the 
community. The process included the submission of an Environmental Scoping Document and a two 
week public comment period, a Public Environmental Review report and a 12 week public comment 
period, a response to public comments from Toro to the OEPA and an appeals process to EPA Report 
1580 and its recommended environmental conditions that included further consultation with appellants 
and Toro.  

Ministerial consent represents the State government’s primary environmental approval. Commencement 
of the project is now subject to meeting the conditions of Ministerial Statement 1051 with various 
government agencies pursuant to ordinary mining approval practises.  

Toro will now seek to complete the federal government assessment process under the EPBC Act by 
March 2017.  

This is the announcement that was referred to in Toro’s request for a trading halt on 9 January 2017. 
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For further information contact: 
 
Andrew Worland 
General Manager & Company Secretary 
Toro Energy Limited 
+61 8 9214 2100 
 
Richard Homsany 
Executive Chairman 
Toro Energy Limited 
+61 8 9214 2100 


















































